
BRISTOL FIRE DEPARTMENT 
405 E. ELKHART STREET 

BRISTOL, IN. 46507 

Office 1-574-848-4155 / Fax 1-574-848-0459 
  

Nicholas J. A. Kantz Fire Chief                                                                                James A. Hanes Jr. Assistant Chief 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

January 2024 Operations Report: 

We responded to 101 emergency calls in December. 

We had 386 responses in December. 

We responded to 1312 emergency calls in 2023. 

We had 5563 responses in 2023  

 

Staffing: 

We are currently short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/EMT but are currently filling that position with 

parttime staff.  

 

 

Additional: 

We have been finishing up 2023 projects and paperwork.   

We would like to ask our residents to help us out by shoveling out fire hydrants if they have one 

on their property. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Nicholas J.A. Kantz 

Fire Chief 

 


